
May 16, 2018 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
Please accept this Letter of Recommendation on behalf of Andrew Gerber. I have worked with 
Andrew for the better part of four years as both a colleague and in a supervisory role. He has many 
talents and will add value to any organization he is a part of.  
	
Andrew has been an integral part of our production team at CMU Athletics. He has done it all 
during his time with us, between live events, highlights and feature content. As he became older and 
more experienced, he rose into a leadership position, where he helps to manage and train other 
students on our crew. His knowledge and experience have been invaluable in our ability to continue 
to produce high level content. We trust Andrew with responsibility regularly and he is able to work 
very well with limited oversight.  

Andrew possesses a wide range of skills. He has done many different jobs on our live events, 
including directing many live broadcasts, running graphics, replay and serving as Time Out 
Coordinator on our ESPN3 productions. His leadership in the control room during the broadcasts 
is crucial to keep the entire show running smoothly. On top of his work on the live events, 
Andrew’s greatest strength is his post-production work for us. He regularly shoots, produces and 
edits a wide variety of digital content for us. He is a self-starter, capable of handling entire projects 
from start to finish. In the fall, he edited several episodes of our post game football show, Chippewa 
Rewind, which is viewed by our fans all across the country on social media. He possesses a can-do 
attitude, and is always willing to assist in any way he can, no matter how big or small the task is. That 
attitude and work ethic sets a tremendous example for fellow students.  

I hope that this letter will aide in your consideration of Andrew. I am confident that he will be a 
positive addition to your team should you choose to move forward with him. If you have any 
questions or concerns about anything expressed above, please don’t hesitate to contact me. I am 
happy to speak on Andrew’s behalf. Thank you for your consideration.  

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
 

 
Matthew S. Kearney 
Assistant Director of Multimedia 
Central Michigan Athletics 


